
NOTICE OF SPECIAL BOARD
OF DIRECTORS MEETING

PUBLIC CONSULTATION

2016-2020 Financial Plan
Wednesday, March 16, 2016

6:00 pm, Regional District Office
3008 5th Ave, Port Alberni, BC

The general purpose of the meeting is to undertake public 
consultation regarding the Regional District’s 2016-2020 
Financial Plan. The Public is invited to attend and make 
comments on the proposed Five Year Financial Plan.

Copies of the plan will be available at the Regional District 
office during regular office hours starting March 11th, or visit 
our website at www.acrd.bc.ca.

Andrew McGifford, CPA, CGA
Acting Manager of Finance
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